
From: David Thomas  
Sent: 07 May 2023 12:11 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application 2022/3853/P 
 

Dear Alex Kresovic  

I wish to object to this proposal to install a ferris wheel in Camden Lock.  Its 
location and appearance would cause harm to this conservation area which 
includes a number of nearby listed buildings.   

Yours sincerely 

David Thomas 
Chair, Belsize Conservation Area Advisory Committee. 

 


